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A MESSAGE FROM

Assembly Member Rebecca A. Seawright

Dear Neighbor, 

This week, on Monday, January 15, we celebrate a true progressive hero and
 revolutionary- the Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.  His leadership in confronting
 injustice and using nonviolent protests still inspires and empowers people today as it
 did throughout one of the darkest times in American history.  Dr. King's life and
 legacy is
remembered and honored with each day that we work to combat inequality. 
 Please consider participating in the food drive at Lenox Hill Hospital through January
 31 in honor of MLK Jr.    

This Saturday at 2:00 pm I hope you will join Congresswoman Maloney at Lenox Hill
 Neighborhood House for a forum on how the new tax bill will impact New Yorkers. 
 On Wednesday, there will be a Mayoral Town Hall at East Side Middle School.  I
 hope you will attend and bring your questions.  Our Roosevelt Island constituent hours
 are
coming up on Wednesday, January 24 from 10am- 2pm.  In March, we are looking
 forward to hosting the New York City Department of Finance for a rent freeze clinic. 
 Please contact our office to make an appointment for help applying for the Senior
 Citizen/ Disabled Rent Increase Exemption (SCRIE/DRIE). 

Stay in touch with my office about any issues that are important to you.  As always, we
 are just a visit, call or email away.

Sincerely,

REBECCA A. SEAWRIGHT

IN OUR COMMUNITY
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Seawright attends Council State of the District 5

Assembly Member Seawright spoke about this year's budget and legislative priorities.  "It is going to be a
 challenging year for the State Budget considering the federal climate.  New York State
Comptroller

 DiNapoli estimates the budget will be facing a 4.4 billion dollar deficit.  A draft of the state budget will be
 released on January 16 and I look forward to sharing the strides that we are making for New York State

 throughout the session." 



Seawright, State Senator Liz Krueger and Manhattan Borough President Gale Brewer. 

As Featured in...

Read the full story in the Main Street Wire here.
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DEPARTMENT OF SANITATION
NOTE: HOLIDAY COLLECTION WILL OCCUR

Garbage, Recycling and Organic Collection WILL Occur on Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day, Monday,
 January 15

Due to the need for ongoing collection services following the snowstorm, the New York City Department of
 Sanitation announced that there would be garbage, recycling and organics collection on Monday, January 15,
 2018.

·         Residents who normally receive Monday collection should place their material out at according to
 their normal schedule.

Preparing for the storm, such as putting plows on trucks, storm response, and post-storm snow clearing



 operations keep Sanitation Workers from collecting material on schedule. Nearly 10,000 tons of trash and 2,000
 tons of recyclables are “missed” when storm operations are underway. Once snow operations start to subside,
 the Department
can return to collection work.

For questions about Sanitation services and holiday schedules contact 311 or visit nyc.gov/sanitation.

CONSTRUCTION UPDATES

MSK/CUNY
Necessary construction activity will take place at the site on Saturday, January 13th and Sunday, January

 14th, 7:00 am - 6:00 pm.

 

91st Street Waste Transfer Station
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